
13th November 2014 
 
 
Hi Toni,  
 
Apologies for the delayed response.  
 
Many thanks for sharing your report and the recommendations letter. we 
are in the process of reviewing our weight management services  as well 
as developing community capacity and capability  to deliver lifestyle 
support within the communities. We will make sure we use your 
recommendations to inform these planned service improvements. We 
will be grateful for HealthWatch's input into some of this week and will be 
in touch to discuss how best this can be achieved.  
 
kind regards,  
Edward  
 

Please note new contact details  
 
 
Edward Kunonga  
Director of Public Health  
Middlesbrough Council  
1st Floor, Civic Centre  
Middesbrough 
TS1 9FY 
Sat nav* TS1 2RH 
 
 


